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Hello Oregon Lawmakers, 

 

I very much hope that you will vote yes for House Bill 3202. This bill will help to 

reduce light pollution in our state. It will help to protect our night skies for us and our 

children. And it will help to protect migratory birds and other parts of Oregon's 

ecosystem. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Robert Treadway 

 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Robert Treadway 

Washington 


